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Lane Shift for Guardrail Repair on Linden Road in Flint Township 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission will be performing guardrail repairs on Linden Road 

between Beecher Road and Flushing Road in Flint Township starting Monday, December 7, 2020.  

The anticipated completion date is Friday, December 18th.  Traffic will be maintained via lane 

shift, as the outside lanes of Linden Road will periodically be closed.  Motorists are advised to 

proceed with caution and to allow themselves additional time to reach their destination. 

 

Please contact Gerrad Godley, P.E., Construction Department Manager, at (810) 767-4920 if you 

have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


